UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA
Undergraduate Council
Minutes of April 13", 2009

Present: Michael LeVan (Chair), JoAnne Larsen, Sunita Lodwig, Jay Coble, Sherman Dorn, Garnet
Butchart, Laura Gonzalez, Ken Christensen

Absent: Kay Perrin (excused), Dell deChant (excused)

Guests/Ex Janet Moore (UGS), Tony Embry (Registrar),Stephanie Bryant (Business),

Officio: Jackie Nelson (Business), Jerry Collins (UGS), Michael Kanning (UGS)
The meeting was called to order at 3:05 pm

1. The minutes of February 23" 2009 were approved.

2. Announcements

Michael LeVan asked that any 3" year members of the council that are interested in being
chairperson of the council contact him.

3. New course/curriculum proposals for discussion and approval

The proposed Accountancy Exam policy was discussed and approved.
o The addition of this exam to the requirements for Intermediate Financial Accounting | will
need to be brought to the council as a nonsubstantive change.
o Steps will also need to be taken to ensure that this requirement is communicated to
incoming transfer students.
The following non-substantive changes were approved: ACG3113, ACG4123, CDA 3201,
HUM4438, HUM4931.






